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Dear Birgit 

As we reflect on 2023, we would like to wish all our incredible trade partners a Merry Christmas 

and a fantastic year in 2024. We feel extraordinarily privileged, and grateful, to be working with 

many of the world’s leaders in travel to Africa, and we have been blown away by the massive 

efforts made to support our joint efforts to enrich lives in Namibia. We look forward to continued 

growth in 2024 and beyond and we thank you all, again, for your tremendous support! 

2023 has once again been an incredible year for Ultimate Safaris, in partnership with our 

Foundation, from an impact perspective, raising an incredible USD 450,000, or NAD 8.5 million, 

for conservation and rural development initiatives. We are continue with our pledge to ensure 

that the equivalent of at least 2% of our commercial revenue is raised and invested in 

conservation and rural development via the CONSERVATION TRAVEL FOUNDATION, and we 

are delighted that not only have we achieved that in 2023, but more than doubled it! What an 

incredible achievement.  

 

We truly appreciate the tremendous support we have continued to receive. If you would like to 

assist with this, in the spirit of giving and investing in the health of what also supports your 

livelihood, please consider making a DONATION towards these ongoing efforts and 

donate HERE (and please note that we now have 501c3 donation options available for US 

taxpayers).  

https://mailchi.mp/763291711cec/seasons-greetings-and-looking-forward-to-a-positive-6145877?e=d1f7838411
https://mailchi.mp/763291711cec/seasons-greetings-and-looking-forward-to-a-positive-6145877?e=d1f7838411
https://conservationtravelfoundation.org/
https://conservationtravelfoundation.org/donate


 

 

Here is a summary of some of the USD 450,000 worth of investments in conservation projects 

made during 2023: 

 

 



 

  

 

  

 

  



 

  

 

  

 

  



 

  

 

  

 

  



 

  

 

  

 

Missed our last newsletter?  Click here to read about Ultimate Safaris' 2024 guaranteed 

departures 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Upcoming Namibian Public Holidays 

 

Christmas: Office closed on Monday 25 December 2022 and Tuesday 26 December 2023 

New Year: Office closed on Monday 1 January 2023 

 

 

 

      

 

https://mailchi.mp/7f61781954a5/ultimate-safaris-2024-guaranteed-departures?e=d1f7838411
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Contact us at: 

email: info@ultimatesafaris.na 

phone: + 264 61 248 137 
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